
Newsletter from the Garden of Eden 

February 2013. 

Dear friends and supporters, 
 

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden 
of Eden for February 2013. There were a lot of wonderful 
activities for our kids at the Garden of Eden with many groups 
of kind people all month. We hope everybody enjoys reading all 
about them. 
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On the 2nd of February all the kids at the Garden of Eden came 
to participate in the activities with the students of Volunteer for 
rural development club from Kasetsart University: Sriracha 
Campus, they came to make our kids smile. Thank you for your 
visit and organizing activities for our kids. 
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On the 3rd of February our kids came the center to welcome Mr. 
Andrews Scadding from Thai Children’s Trust (TCT), England 
together with Mr. Carl Gross who supported for TCT and Mr. 
Ron Small who is supporter of the Fr. Ray Foundation came to 
visit the Camillian Social Center Rayong. Our kids also 
welcomed Mr. Johan and Gerard from Amsterdam, Holland who 
are long time benefactors of our center. They stay at the Garden 
of Eden and helped to development the Garden of Eden area 
when they visit each year.   
 
Then our kids received a lot of useful items from members of 
the Class 3/2 from Ban Khai district. 
 
There were many groups of kind people who came to offer food, 
milk, and many snacks. First group, our kids enjoyed eating a 
great food with the support from Mr. Cho Irie and his friend. At 
the same time, Miss Nattanan Suwannasri together with her 
family and friends offered Ice-cream and many snacks to our 
members on occasion of her birthday. And there was another 
group of Miss Nam and her friends who brought many cup-



cakes for the children on occasion of her birthday which just 
passed. Further more, Miss Sunanta Boonthang or Miss Tik 
came with her friends and brought many steamed stuffed buns 
as light meal for the children. Thank you for all your kindness. 
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On the 10th of February our kids came to do activities at the 
center and then stayed to have lunch with the support from 
Pornchai fish meatball Restaurant. After lunch, our kids were 
very glad to receive a lot of snacks and lovely dolls from the 
kind people they are Mr. Norman, Mr. Steven and Mr. Byran. 
We would like to say thank you to them from the bottom of our 
hearts. 
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On the 16th of February our kids and caregivers came to the 
center for training in first aid and basic resuscitation. They got 
the knowledge how to help other people when they have an 
accident. 
 
At lunch, our kids were very with the delicious special noodles 
with the support from Mr. Pattaraphol Sittichai and his girlfriend 
on the occasion of the celebration of his new restaurant. 



 
After lunch, our kid enjoyed playing with a group of U.S. 
Marines who are now exercising in Thailand called "Cobra 
Gold" came to visit the Camillian Social Center Rayong.  
 
Before our kids came back to the Garden of Eden, they enjoyed 
having dinner with the support from a group of kind people 
called "Chill Chill Club". We would like to say thank you for 
their kindness. 
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On the 17th of February our kids went to the Saikaew Beach 
with the support from Mr. Norman Vernon, who was 
accompanied by Mr. Steven and Mr. Bryan who are long time 
benefactors. Our kids had great fun swimming, playing and then 
attended dinner with special food that our kids liked. Thank you 
very much for helping our center and organized the good things 
for us. Detail here: http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/norman-
vernon-NB13.html 
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On the 20th of February the staffs of Fa-sai club at Ban Khai 
hospital organized a recreation party to have close relationship 
with the HIV people in this area. They invited our kids at the 
Garden of Eden to join in the party, and at the event they gave a 
scholarship for 4 kids, they are Bab, Oo, Pat and Bob who are 
affected by HIV/AIDS. 
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On the 22nd of February our kids came to welcome Mr. Didier 
who is the Chief Executive of Les Amis de l'orphelinat de 
Pattaya.  He came to visit the Camillian Social Center Rayong 
and then our kids were very happy to do a little activity and took 
the photos with him. In the evening, our kids had dinner with 
him and celebrated the birthday of our children who were born 
on this month. 
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On the 24th of February our kids came to welcome all the groups 
of cyclist from Bangkok at the Camillian Social Center Rayong. 
They rode their bicycles to raise the money on the occasion of 
"Bike for kids 2013" and made a donated for the Camillian 
Social Center Rayong to help the children living with and 
affected by HIV/AIDS in their daily life and education. This 
event was organized by Thai Cycling for Health Association and 
many cycling clubs. We would like to say thank you for helping 
our center. You can see more here: http://www.hiv-aids-
kids.org/event/TCHA-BANGKOK-PATTAYA-RAYONG-
2013.html 
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The Garden of Eden 

165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand 
Tel / Fax: 0 – 3896 - 1568 

 
 

 
 


